
Welcome to Week 3!  

WDSS has been buzzing with excitement with students settling in well to new 

classes and programs. It has been wonderful to see students working hard and 

embracing new learning opportunities. Well done everyone.  

Term 1 and 4 students and staff are required to wear hats during outside time. 

Please send in a hat that has your childõs name well labelled with their first and 

last name. For many classes it is preferred that students can have a school hat 

that can be left at school or stay in their school bag.  

Student Support Group (SSG) meetings are beginning to take place across the 

school with families and classroom teachers and at times allied health staff. 

These meeting are an opportunity for families to discuss class programs and 

establish short term and long -term goals with the support group. Over the 

course of Term 1 you will hear from your childõs classroom to organise a time 

and date for this meeting to occur.  

Preparations are in full swing for this yearõs annual Bendigo Community Banks 

Charity Golf Day in Warragul. The event will tee off on Friday 17th March at the 

Warragul Country Golf Club. The annual charity event raises money for both 

West Gippsland Hospital and our school. The Charity Gold Day is our schools 

major fundraising event of each year.  

All golfers participate in a team event on course followed by lunch. There will 

also be auctions and a raffle. Raffle tickets are now on sale. Raffle tickets cost 

$5 per ticket (book of 10 for $50) and will be drawn at the charity golf day. 
Volunteers will be staffing a stand at the Kiosk in Palmerston Street, Warragul 

selling raffle tickets every Thursday and Friday from 10am to 2pm each week in 

the lead up to the golf day.  

The first stand will open on Thursday 16 February. Raffle tickets can also be 

purchased at the Bendigo Community Bank branches of Drouin, Neerim and 

Trafalgar, West Gippsland Hospital main reception, Warragul and 

District Specialist School, Warragul Country Club and the Bendigo 

Bank in Warragul. If families wish to enter a team they can do so 

via the entry form attached in todayõs newsletter. 

Have a wonderful week!  
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Wednesda y 15th 

¶ School Photos

Tuesday 21st 

¶ School Council 

Meeting, 5:30pm
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Monda y 13th 

¶ Labour Day Public 

Holiday  

 

Wednesda y 15th 

¶ Senior Info Night & 

WDSS Post School 

Options Expo
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Spargo Photography are our School 

Photographers for 2023 . 

Photos are scheduled for   

Wednesday, 15 February 2023.  

Students are to be in full school uniform if possible. 

PRE-ORDER ONLINE (pre-orders close at 5:00 pm on the day prior) 

Č See the packages available and place your pre-order online. 
 

Č To place your order Go to our website www.spargophoto.com.au  or 
scan the QR code; 

 
¶ Select> School Photo Pack Orders 

¶ Enter your School Access Key: 96AQAJ2R 

¶ Select the pack you want and complete the form. 

 

Č Sibling photos are available for families with multiple children attending the school.  

Sibling photos must be ordered online before 5pm the day prior. 

** A complimentary family/sibling photograph is available for families who order an 

individual pack for 3 for more children at the same school. To be eligible, you must order 

all the individual packs first and then add the family photograph to the same shopping cart. 

The discount will be automatically applied. 

Place your order online before 5pm the day prior, you do not need to return any 

paperwork. 

If you have any inquiries, please contact us on (03) 5942 5234 

Kind Regards, 

 
Darren Spargo 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.spargophoto.com.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7CAngela.Francis%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cb30c8d21d55747f862a808db08ac5f42%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638113311190547425%7CUnknown%7CTWFp


Sentral for Parents App  

To help you stay connected and 

informed!  

WDSS will be launching the Sentral Parent App in the coming weeks !  



IMPORTANT ! ! 

All Students should have 

received 2023 forms for 

completion.  Please return 

2023 Forms ASAP - these 

are due by 1st March.  If 

you need assistance 

completing them or 

additional copies please 

contact the office on  

5623 1385 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen will again be held on Thursdays in 2023 - start 

date will be advised in the coming weeks.   

   

Order forms will be sent home each week.  

 



Room 3 students have been enjoying their return to school. We are making new 

friends and reuniting with old ones. We have been doing lots of learning through play 

in the classroom. We have chosen the items for the classroom including a play 

kitchen, dress ups, shopping area, dentist space and baby dolls. Lots of rich 

imaginative play has been happening. This has allowed an opportunity for social skills 

development, language growth in speaking and listening, emotional regulation and 

of course fun! Opportunities for literacy and numeracy have been taken within the 

play such as writing menus and shopping lists, looking at prices in catalogues, and 

counting grocery items. It has been a fun and productive few weeks in the classroom 

and the kids are all happy and settled. What a wonderful beginning to the school 

year!  

- Kellie 


